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GRADUATION CEREMONIES FOR THE FIRST COHORT OF COLLEGE-
LEVEL TRAINING PROGRAMS IN NUNAVIK 

 
Kuujjuaq, November 28, 2017 – To highlight the success of the students who have completed 
one of the two professional training programs — communications in supportive relations and 
communications in administration — the Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services 
(NRBHSS), jointly with Marie-Victorin College, is proud to announce the dates for two graduation 
ceremonies. 
 
Puvirnituq – December 6, 2017, at the Puvirnituq community centre at 1:30 p.m. 
Kuujjuaq – December 8, 2017, at the municipal auditorium at 1:30 p.m. 
 
These programs, specifically designed for Inuit workers of the Nunavik health and social services 
network, lead to an attestation to collegial studies (AEC). “I am very proud to witness these 
individuals’ accomplishments at developing their skills and becoming more involved in their work,” 
stated Minnie Grey, Executive Director of the NRBHSS. 

The first cohort of these programs consists of a total of 15 graduates. “We hope their success will 
inspire others in pursuing their studies,” declared Jean-Etienne Bégin, Director of Regional 
Human-Resources Development. 
 
The NRBHSS would like to invite the entire community to attend the event and congratulate the 
graduates. 
 
The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services is a public agency created in 1978 
under the James Bay and Northern Québec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire 
territory located north of the 55th parallel in terms of the provision of health and social services for 
the inhabitants of the 14 communities. 
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